30™ April 2010

To

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India
New Delhi

India

To Whom it may concern.

I would like to record the support of Shenzhen Guo Wei Electronics Co Limited’s support for the
allocation of frequencies in the in 1880-1920 Ghz waveband for the use of cordless DECT telephones.
As a manufacturer we are selling products using analogue technology in India but we support the
technical appraisal of the CTO of the DECT Forum which argues persuasively, in our opinion, for the
release of frequencies for digital cordless phones.

Yours faithfully

Stanley Game
General Manager
Member of Dect Forum Board



